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Hamre Jaime

From: colleenbauer1 . <colleenbauer1@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 7:23 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This letter is in support of HB4029.  

Please: NO BRIDGE on the wild and scenic waterway of the Deschutes River.  

It’s ludicrous that Bend Parks and Rec can possibly make proposals that change Oregon Law; a law put in 

to protect our rivers. The people that the bridge will most impact are part of Deschutes County; a sector 

that has NO vote on who is on the board for Parks and Rec.  This board and it’s trail enthusiast followers 

are not looking at the environmental impact that the bridge would have.  They don’t seem to care.  

The rules/law were put in place to protect our wild Oregon waterways.  

KEEP IT THAT WAY! 

  

Signed, 

Dave and Colleen Bauer 

2/6/18 
 


